
WAWM Community Coalition Highlights 

2018 
 
January/February 2018 
 
The Coalition offered educational information and other resources at 18 presentations, community events and health fairs 
in 2018. Nineteen Senior Safety Talks were also presented to the seniors in the community. 
 
Twenty-eight students, representing Central, Hale, Dottke and Shared Journeys, were trained as peer educators for the 
Peers with Purpose program promoting substance abuse prevention. Teams of peer educators presented to over 500 
seventh grade students in the district in Spring. 

 
 
The Coalition and its partners also participated in Milwaukee Countyôs 
Light and Unite Red campaign, putting a spotlight on the dangers of 
substance abuse and uniting the community to engage in prevention, 
encourage treatment and support recovery. At the Senior Safety Talk, 
held at the West Allis Senior Center, the 43 attendees learned about 
Light and Unite Red, substance abuse prevention information, 
community and personal safety tips, how to properly dispose of 
medications and hands-only CPR and defibrillator training. 
 
Students at Central and Hale also participated in the awareness 
campaign. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The first Coalition Meeting of the year featured a Narcan training. Thirteen 
community members were trained on the administration of Narcan to reverse 
an opioid overdose and received a sample dose of the nasal spray. 
 
 
 



March 2018 
 

The Coalition continued to present Senior Safety 
Talks at the senior living communities and 
apartments in West Allis. Over 440 seniors 
participated in the program and over 52 pounds 
of unwanted and unused medications were 
collected. 
 

 
 
 
Students from Shared Journeys presented to the freshman class at Central High 
School about risky behaviors and the reality of being a teen parent. The students 
highlighted the impact of alcohol and drug use and second and third hand smoke. 
The students also designed t-shirts to wear at community events. 
 
 
April 2018 
 

Peer educators shared part of the Peers 
with Purpose program at the Rotary Club of 
West Allis meeting. Rotary members played 
Jeopardy and learned about the important 
prevention messages the peers share with 
7th graders - that most youth do not use 
drugs or alcohol. Rotary Club of West Allis 
sponsored the Peers with Purpose program 
and the peer educator training in February. 

 

 
April ñAlcohol Awareness Monthò activities included a Mayoral Proclamation in West 
Allis and a Village Proclamation in West Milwaukee. An alcohol awareness poster, 
with information about drink sizes and binge drinking, was distributed throughout the 
community. Other activities conducted during the month included; a display in the 
West Allis Library lobby designed by the students from Shared Journeys, Prezi and 
PSAs shown on the city channel, school wide announcements, bulletin boards and 
flyers by youth members at Central and Hale and weekly tweets and posts on 
Facebook. The ñbiggestò reminder was the student designed display for the wall at 
Central, reminding everyone to have a Safe and Sober prom.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The 10th Annual Safe and Sober Spring Family Night was held on April 16th at Nathan Hale High School with over 300 
parents and students attending. Working in collaboration with the West Allis-West Milwaukee School District, the West 
Allis Police Department and the West Allis-West Milwaukee Community Coalition, information was shared for parents and 
students on making positive choices and having a safe prom. Youth members from the Coalition presented information 
about the Family Pledge that was then signed by the over 150 families in attendance. The youth also launched the 
Parents Who Host, Lose the Most campaign and distributed yard signs and window clings to attendees. 
 

 
 
Impact Day was held April 26 at Hale and April 27 at Central to show the consequences of 
drinking, drugged and distracted driving. A crashed vehicle was on display outside each 
school with the message, ñDonôt Become a Statistic.ò During the day, select students wore 
black t-shirts representing victims of these crashes. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 2018 
 
The Evento de Recursos Comunitario, a 
Latino community resource event, was 
held May 18. The program included a 
Narcan training and tour of the teen 
replica room, in Spanish, CPR and AED 
training, health and community vendors 
and information for parents on preventing 
youth alcohol and substance abuse.  
 

 
The May Coalition meeting featured presentations from all four youth groups, highlighting the many activities and 
initiatives they worked on during the school year. The peers demonstrated the Stand Up If activity from the Peers with 
Purpose program. Trained peer educators presented to seventh grade students at Frank Lloyd Wright, Lane and West 
Milwaukee Intermediate Schools. A delicious dinner was prepared by meeting hosts Apostle Presbyterian Church.  
 


